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NTD Architecture Selected for Davis Library Renovation 
 
(Woodland, CA) – Thanks to City of Davis residents who voted to approve Measure P in November 
2007, the Yolo County Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch Library will receive a much needed facelift.  
Measure P provides for ongoing support of library services, programs and facilities, including continued 
operation of the library seven days per week.   
 
Through a competitive process, award-winning NTD Architecture of Auburn, California was selected to 
plan and design a much needed renovation of the Davis Branch Library.  The plan will provide for 
expansion of the children’s area, improvements to the circulation and young adult areas, upgrades to the 
electrical and cabling system to accommodate more lighting and more public access computer stations, 
building repairs and maintenance, and replacement of worn carpet and furniture.    
 
“The Davis Branch Library is well loved by community residents,” notes Yolo County Librarian Patty 
Wong.  “Thousands of people visit this popular branch each week, circulating more than 1 million items 
per year.  The library is a resource for people of all ages.  Working with NTD Architecture and our 
community, we will provide a welcoming and attractive building that functions well and is inviting to all 
customers – a place where you would want to visit often.” 
 
NTD Architecture has extensive experience in library renovations and is the architect designing the new 
Winters Community Library, a partnership between Yolo County and the Winters Joint Unified School 
District.  The new Winters Community Library, linking the Winters High School Library with the Yolo 
County Library Winters Branch, will be constructed in 2009. 
 
For more information, call (530) 666-8005 or visit the Yolo County Library’s website at 
www.yolocounty.org 
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